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CRP signup open

(KLZA)--Agriculture Secretary Tom Vilsack has announced that agricultural
producers and private landowners can begin applying for the Conservation
Reserve Program (CRP) General signup starting February 27 through April 7,
2023. CRP is a cornerstone voluntary conservation program offered by the U.S.
Department of Agriculture (USDA) and a key tool in the effort to address climate
change and help agricultural communities invest in the long-term well-being of
their land and natural resources.

Producers and landowners enrolled more than 5 million acres into CRP through
signups in 2022, building on the acceptance of more than 3.1 million acres in the
largest Grassland CRP signup in history. There are currently 23 million acres
enrolled in CRP, with 1.9 million set to expire this year. USDA- Farm Service
Agency (FSA) is aiming to reach the 27-million-acre cap statutorily set for fiscal
year 2023.

To learn more, visit usda.gov.
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